
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

18th February 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank You 
As we break up today for half-term can I say a big thank you and a heartfelt well done for all your efforts 
since Christmas in keeping disruption to a minimum. For a four-week period we had unprecedented 
numbers of children and staff test positive with covid19. Throughout, we did not have to close any classes 
and between school and home we’ve kept things as on track and normal as usual. Thank you.  
 
At the time of writing, we have no news on what guidance might be for after the half-term break regarding 
testing and self-isolation.  
 
School Drive 
The school drive is closed to parents in cars even on wet and windy days! Our priority is the safety of 
pupils and parents on foot, so traffic is kept to a minimum. A small number of vehicles do have permission 
to be on site and we know who they are. For those who do have permission keep speed to a minimum and 
consider pedestrians at all times.  
 
Return 
A reminder that we return to school on Monday 28th February. On this day the children will experience 
their daily bagel in a different way – details have been sent to you already about this Big Breakfast. 
 
If you have some time off, then enjoy the half-term break with your children. Thank you for your continued 
support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Glenn Atkinson 
Headteacher  

 

Hollinswood Primary School and Nursery 
Headteacher: Mr G Atkinson BEd(Hons) 
___________________________________ 
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